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COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT AND PUBLIC WORKS
WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6175

RICHARD M. RUSSEL
GABRIELLE BATKIN, &

June 30, 2017
Dear Colleague:

The Committee on Environment and Public Works (EPW) intends to begin discussions to
develop an EPW section of a comprehensive infrastructure bill. As part of this process, we
would like to know your infrastructure priorities.

The Committee has jurisdiction over agencies responsible for a wide range of infrastructure
issues, including the Federal Highway Administration, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, the U.S. Economic Development Administration, and
others.

To assist the Committee’s efforts, please submit a letter listing your infrastructure priorities,
policy proposals and recommendations. Please complete the attached form for each
recommendation. You may also include such additional information as you consider appropriate
to aid the Committee in the consideration of your proposals. Only proposed language
accompanied by a signed letter will be considered by the Committee. Please note that we are not
able to consider requests for congressionally directed spending, as that term is defined in Senate
Rule XLIV, “Congressionally Directed Spending and Related Items.”

Please submit your signed letter and forms both clectronically and in hard copy by July 215 to
Majority Legislative Assistant Kelsey Keegan at Kelsey Keegan@epw.senate.gov and in SD-
410, and to Minority Staff Assistant Campbell Wallace at Campbell Wallace@epw.senate.gov
and in SD-456.

Thank you for your time and attention to this request.

Sincerely,

7
IN'BARRASSO, M.D.

/ Chairman
'

THOMAS R. CA
Ranking Member
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